
Dr. Louise Nalbandian 
History Department 
California State University 
Fresno, California 93710 

Dear Dr. Nalbandian: 

.June 11, 1974 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation 
of $10.00 which we received through the Right Reverend 
Bjshop Papken Varjabedian of Washington, D.C. Jur 
receipt No.18564 is enclosed. 

We thank you for your generosity and pray that the 
Lord may bless you and your loved ones always. 

Enc. 

With prayers, 

Fr. 1-iamprc Kouzouian 
Canon Sacrist 


